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Last Thursday at the all staff inservice | learned from Mr Blakley that the first year Business Ed teacher had resigned.

This opened up my mind to the possibility of switching gears and taking that job instead of the Business Manager job.

After talking to my wife and thinking about it all weekend I've decided to do just that. I'll be joining the teaching staff as of tomorrow.
The Business Manager job is a very challenging one. Especially when you're brand new to it. The support the district and school board
has given me was tremendous. The Central Office staff has been amazing also. We are truly blessed to have such amazing and
dedicated people doing those jobs.

However, inevitably what's best for myself and my family is to roli into the Business Education teaching job.

Thanks so much to everyone for your kind words and encouragement.

Go Blackhawks.

Pat




